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April 15, 1958

Dear Mr. Morin:

At the request of our mutual friend,
Dr. Hector P. QGarcia, I have prepared a
brief statement about the contribution of
the American Soldier of Mexican Origin
during World War Two. It is enclosed,
and | hope it will be of use to you,

1 think it is a fine thing you are doing
in preparing a book on this subject, and I
look forward to reading it.

Sincerely,

Lyndon B. Johnson

Mr. Raul Morin
1280 Crest Vistas
Monterrey, California



